
Christmas Around the World  
Oakwood Owl Chorale Concert 

December 15th 7 p.m. Oakwood GYM 
 
Parents,  
 
We are excited about our upcoming concert on December 15th at 7:00 p.m. We 
only have a few more weeks to rehearse before this exciting event. Please try to 
ensure that your students attend all practices over the next couple weeks.  

 
 

Our theme this year is “Christmas Around the 
World”. We are looking forward to highlighting 
traditions from various countries and cultures 
around the world.  
 
Students should dress up in black, white, green, or red dresses/skirts or slacks 
with black, white, green, or red button up shirts. 
 
 
 
 
We would love your help! We are looking for the following: 
- Traditional cultural family celebrations to incorporate into our program.  
- Decoration preparation and setup.  
- Traditional cultural attire students can wear.  
 
If you have interest in any of these or want to share please emailing us at 
oakwoodpta2020@gmail.com. Thank you.  
 
Julie Nelson 
Owl Chorale Director  


